
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 

Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 

FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations 

 

SUBJECT: Salesforce Student Headset Donation 

 

DATE:  July 18, 2017 

 

The Salesforce is interested in donating 500 ear buds. This donation is valued at $10,000. 

These items support students and district curriculum. The donations have been reviewed and 

supported by administration. 
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